[image: MCj03710640000[1]]		[image: MCj03710640000[1]]		[image: MCj03710640000[1]]		[image: MCj03710640000[1]]

September 12 – September 16
 
First Grade Parents,
 
	Ok, so this will be pretty short…

	It is Conference Week. I am really looking forward to meeting with all of you! If you have forgotten when your conference is, please log in to Option C and you can check there. Each conference is scheduled for 15 minutes. If for some reason we have more to discuss beyond that time limit…no worries…we will schedule an extra time to meet in the near future. 

Due to conferences, Tuesday – Friday are noon release days. We will not be eating lunch at school. Because our schedule this week is really modified, and because so many siblings are taking IOWAs and have reduced homework, our homework load will be light, as well. Also, there will be no spelling test.

Just a reminder to those of you who expressed an interest in helping in the classroom, I did set up a SignUp Genius for volunteering. I think this will be easier for both you and me to coordinate our times. If you are able to come in and help out, I thank you in advance. Here is the link to the SignUp Genius:   http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F054AAFA628A6F85-classroom  It can also be accessed through my webpage.

Next Wednesday (September 21st) will be our first opportunity to host Mass. We have picked our parts and are ready to serve the Lord. Please join us if you can! Our three other dates for hosting Mass are November 30th, February 8th, and April 12th.

Thank you to the Virgen Family for providing snacks this week. The Zeimet Family will be providing snacks next week.

 
 
May God Bless You,
 
Mrs. Stevason                
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